EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20500

July 21, 1977

Dear Josh:

Thanks for your thoughtful letter of June 9.

I will see that your views are circulated at the high policy level of the Executive Branch and will raise them with the President at an appropriate occasion.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Frank Press

Director

Professor Joshua Lederberg Department of Genetics Stanford University School of Medicine Stanford, California 94305